
CONSENT FORM - SICK LIST/MASS INTENTION - PARISH OF OUR LADY OF THE SACRED HEART, BULKINGTON 

AND SAINT FRANCIS OF ASSISI, BEDWORTH 

 

Please complete this form if:- 

 you would like to be included on the list for prayers for those who are sick in this parish, and you 

are happy for a Mass intention to refer to the fact that you are not well, or 

 if you are confirming that a friend or relative wants to be added to our list of prayers for those who 

are sick and is happy for any Mass intention to refer to the fact that they are not well. 

Please note that the parish list of prayers for those who are sick and Mass intentions are put up at 

church/published in the newsletter/ available online through the parish website. 

If you yourself wish to be added to the parish list of prayers for those who are sick, fill in this part: 

My name is:  

I confirm that I wish my name to be added to the parish list of prayers for those who are sick and that the 

fact that I am unwell can be referred to in any Mass intention for me. 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………… Date: ……………………………………. 
 

Email or postal address  

And/or phone number  

If you wish a friend or relative to be added to the sick list please fill in this part: 

Name of person to be included on the parish sick list  

I wish this person's name to be added to the parish sick list. The fact that they are unwell can be referred to 
in any Mass intention for them. I have informed that person of how the parish will use their information (as 
detailed above) and they gave their verbal consent. 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………… Date:  

Name and email or postal address of person signing this form

 

And/or phone number of person signing this form  

You or your friend or relative can withdraw or change your consent at any time by contacting Fr Michael 

Gamble. 

The parish is committed to ensuring that information we hold about you is properly and securely held in 

accordance with the law. You can find out more from our Privacy Notice, which is available on the diocesan 

website at: https://www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/privacy-policy. We will remove references to you or 

your friend/relative being included on the list of prayers for those who are sick and any reference to illness 

in any Mass intention once you have notified us that consent is withdrawn. This will not affect any 

references or inclusion made before that point. We may contact you to from time to time to confirm 

whether you or the person for whom you have requested prayers wish to remain on the list of prayers for 

those who are sick. The parish is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham, registered charity number 234216. 


